Since the Mission Develbf)‘i"rient’-?()ffice was shifted from Bangalore to

Nagpur, we have appomted a new manager Mr. Peter Lasrado from

Pune and an Accountant Mr. Nelson. We w '

Nelson and wish them well. The new office a Na
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z ;Leader, Sr.Aruna Géorge"fﬁmnewly appointet

and the sisters_of ,Nagpurf‘Co ! munlty The

brlefeckto the new Sr. Sabin
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